
 
 
 
 
GCSE Results Day 2025 - Information for parents, carers and students 
 
We are really looking forward to Thursday 21st August when we will issue exam results to 
our brilliant Year 11 students. We are inviting students to collect them from school so they 
can celebrate their success with friends before going home to enjoy the rest of their day. 
 
Students can collect their results between 9.30am and 11.30am in the Alternative Provision. 
They must enter the school site via the Frant Road entrance as there will be some 
construction work happening in other areas of the school. If any students are unable to 
collect their results in person we will be sending a copy of them to their school email address 
later in the day. If students would like a family member to collect them instead they must 
email exams@blatchingtonmill.org.uk from their school email address to give permission; 
they must do this before Tuesday 19th August.  
 
There will be a number of subject staff available on the day to provide advice about GCSE 
results. For queries regarding college placements, questions/appeals about results or 
retaking exams please see below: 
 
Asking for guidance or support with college placements  
For specialist advice or support with college placements please contact Mrs Hall via email at 
chall@blatchingtonmill.org.uk or by phone on 01273 221264. Mrs Hall will be available on 
Thursday 21st, and Friday 22nd August from 8.30am to 3.30pm. She is able to answer 
questions about what to do if you are unsure you meet entry requirements for your courses 
and to discuss options for post-16 education. 
 
Queries about grades awarded 
These should be directed via email to the Exams office at exams@blatchingtonmill.org.uk. 
Please note that it is likely we will need to contact the Head of Subject to provide advice or 
answer queries in the first instance so you may not receive a reply until term starts in 
September.  
  
Requesting a Review of Marking in relation to a grade awarded 
We will provide information about how to request a Review of Marking with your results. If 
you then wish to go ahead and make an appeal you will need to follow the instructions and 
make the correct payment to the school. You can find more information on the Exam Results 
page of the school website. The deadline for requesting a Review of Marking is Friday 
19th September. 
 
Retaking exams 
Your Post 16 provider will be able to advise you as to when resit exams will take place and 
how you can arrange to sit them as we are unable to offer resit exams at Blatch. 
 
In the meantime please enjoy your summer and we look forward to seeing students in 
August. 
 
Your faithfully  
 
Alexis Crawford 
Assistant Headteacher 

mailto:exams@blatchingtonmill.org.uk
mailto:chall@blatchingtonmill.org.uk
mailto:exams@blatchingtonmill.org.uk
https://www.blatchingtonmill.org.uk/for-students/exams/results-2/
https://www.blatchingtonmill.org.uk/for-students/exams/results-2/

